
-----Original Message----­
From: Ontario Energy Board 

Sent: Sunday, September 10, 2023 1:34 PM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Re istrar@oeb.ca> 

Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board 

-- Comment date --
2023-09-10 

-- Case Number -­
EB-2022-0111 

-- Name -­
MARIANNE HUSAR 

-- Phone --

-- Company -­
MARIANNE HUSAR 

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Bobcaygeon Enbridge project. 
We are awaiting the abil ity to hook up to natura l gas. Having natural gas w ill provide a more reliable 

fuel source for us. Currently propane is only delivered lx per week w hich leaves us on edge sometimes 
in the winter months. 

Also for a stand by generator natural gas is a much better solution. We 

look forw ard to hooking up to the new gas line, hopefully some time in 2024. 

-- Receive a copy of the decision? -­
Yes 

-- Attachment --




